
Item 16 
Page 1 of 2 

 

                                                                 

Committee of the Whole (1) Report

  

DATE: Tuesday, November 22, 2022  WARD: 4    
 

TITLE: OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE AGREEMENT – VAUGHAN 

METROPOLITAN CENTRE (VMC) AND TORONTO TRANSIT 

COMMISSION (TTC) (TRANSMITTAL) 
 

FROM: 
VMC Sub-Committee  
 

ACTION: DECISION  

 

Purpose 
To forward recommendations from the VMC Sub-Committee with respect to this matter. 

 

 
 

Recommendation 
The VMC Sub-Committee forwards the following recommendation from its meeting of 

September 20, 2022 (Item 2, Report No. 2), for consideration: 

 

1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the Deputy City 

Manager, Public Works dated September 20, 2022, be approved. 

 

Recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Public Works, dated September 20, 

2022: 

 

1. That delegated authority to the Deputy City Manager, Public Works be approved, 
to execute an agreement with the TTC for the Operations and Maintenance 
(O&M) of the plaza and landscape elements surrounding the VMC Subway 
Station, TTC Plaza and a number of auxiliary entrance buildings based on the list 
of principles included in Attachment 2 of this report. 

 

Report Highlights 
 This is a transmittal report from the City Clerk on behalf of the VMC Sub-Committee 

to bring forward recommendations to Committee of the Whole for consideration. 
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Background 

At its meeting of September 20, 2022, the VMC Sub-Committee put forward 

recommendations for this matter. 

 

Previous Reports/Authority 

N/A 

 

Analysis and Options 

Recommendations from the VMC Sub-Committee are being brought forward for 

consideration. 

 

Financial Impact 

N/A 

 

Broader Regional Impacts/Considerations 

N/A 

 

Conclusion 

This report is submitted on behalf of the VMC Sub-Committee and seeks consideration 

of the recommendation put forth. 

 

For more information, please contact Todd Coles, City Clerk, Extension 8281. 

 

Attachment 

1. Report of the Deputy City Manager, Public Works dated September 20, 

2022. 

 

Prepared by 

John Britto, Council / Committee Administrator, extn. 8637. 

 

 

 

 


